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https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/

BPA Celebration 1one

Reception: Mason, For always working really hard in phonics and starting to apply this in other
areas of learning.

Year 1: Faith, For writing and incredible non-chronological report on plants. You have done an
amazing piece of writing Faith. We are very proud of you.

Year 1: Max, for being an amazing friend and being patient and understanding when helping
out other members of our class.

Year 2: All of Year 2, for working incredibly hard over the last month when completing their
SATs - you have shown real maturity and dedication and 1 couldn’t be prouder. And for a

truly wonderful school trip on Wednesday to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park.

Year 3: Erika, for attending school regularly and making a huge improvement in all areas.
Well Done!

Year 3: Riley P, for showing a improving attitude towards his work. Keep up the hard work
Riley and you will reap the rewards!

Year §: Shelby, For fabulous reading during library time and guided reading and showing a
positive attitude towards writing.

Year L: Isabelle R, for being a PE superstar! You showed everyone how rounders is done - well
done for working hard this half term in everything you do!

Year §: Jasmine, for excellent fluency work in Maths and always putting in 166% in lessons
this half term!

Year §: Andrew, for listening to instructions more this week, focusing hard on his work and
completing everything!

Year 6: Katie-Louise, for working exceptionally hard in all lessons and always working
cooperatively and sensibly with others

Year 6: Billy, for doing amazingly well this week whilst taking his SATS. Well done Billy - we’re
really proud of you!

Launchpad: All children in Launchpad, for showing one of the greatest superpowers all this
week - kindness. We are so proud of you all, well done Launchpad

Mrs Willetts: Jayden G, for being a little superstar!! Keep being you!

Mrs Dove: Lennon, for giving his sister first aid in breakfast club. Well done Lennon you are
an amazing brother!




nited Day

e Leeds United day was £2,549.00
the prize draw

on - LUEC Goody Bag
3 - LUEC Eootball
par § - LUEC Kit

ar 3 - LUEC tickets

stadium tour in the month of July during
e details to follow.
undraisers
H (Year 3)
(Reception)
(Vear 1)
J (Vear )
er R (Year 6)
(Vear 6)
E (Year 2)
a R (Vear 3)
3 (Vear 6)
(Yeah §)

Year 6 Kingswood

Thanks to all parents that attended the Year 6 Kingswood residential
meeting on Wednesday evening. for those that were unable to
attend, the presentation, parent info pack and kit list have all been
posted on Year 6 Google Classroom,

Thanks, Mr Wingfield and Miss Spivey



Help make Novas final wishes come true ¥

This gorgeous little boy attends our Early
Years setting, we will be holding events
within school, but we feel we can all do more
to support this family. Please donate what
you can on their go fund me page.

Click icon
Year 1 have written poems for Nova to donate

We will be holding a
raffle when we return
in June to raise funds

for Nova,
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We would like to say a
=27 oMol big thank you to the
parents who have
already started handing
in donations for the
raffle.
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Keep them coming...

Staff here at BPA will be
doing the 3 peaks challenge
on 12th June. all
sponsorship raised will be
donated to the gofundme
page.

(more info to follow)




Superhero/Vinosaur day -
fundraising for Nova

This week at BPA

Thank you to everyone who
donated. S0 far we have raised
£632.00

Year 2 Trip to Vorkshire Wildlife Park
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Year 2 had the most amazing day at the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Wednesday! "™ ' L
The sun was shining all day and the children loved it - despite the fact we did
well over 15,000 steps and had some tired little legs! It was great to hear the
children discussing the animals habitats and diet and was a real showcase of all
of the scientific knowledge they’ve gained this half term. After working so

hard the last few weeks to complete their JATs it was no more than they
deserved. A big thank you to the adults that joined us on our trip, you made
it a fantastic success!




ZigZag Leeds Autism 2 Pop up circus at Leeds
Support Group added an City Centre
Saturday 24th May till
Saturday Yth June

event.

WED, 25 MAY AT 17:15
ZigZag Fun at Monster Kidz
Bramley, members only event % Interested
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Meet new friends
Keep active
Learn new skills {,

Play games L\ \

PLEASE BRING: ; B P g _lr
St

* Boots L
* Water Bottle

WEDNESDAY 25TH MAY Sactety
U7s (Year 1 & 2) Boys & Girls
&6-7PM

STANNINGLEY ARLFC
The Arthur Miller Stadium,
Coal Hill Drive, Leeds, LS13 1PA

FOR MORE INFORMATION QR
TO BOOK A PLACE CONTACT
ELLIS.PASCALL@LEEDSRHINOSFOUNDATION.ORG
OR CALL 07375 653124

W @StanningleyRL

& @Rugbyleeds

School reopens Monday 6th June 2022

Have a Lovely holiday from everyone at
BPA




